From: Information Management Team
Sent: Monday, 20 June 2022 10:19 am

To: RN

Subject: LGOIMA request for information - LGOIMA2022-0028 - warden salaries

Téna koe Merisca

Request for Information — Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
(LGOIMA) 1987

We refer to your official information request dated 14 June 2022 for information about what
the current Wages/Salary of Parking Wardens employed and contracted by Hutt City Council
are for the current financial Year.

The average salary of our parking wardens is currently $51,000. This doesn’t take into
account increases awarded that will be effective from 1 July 2022.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website.

Naku noa, na

Susan Sales
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

From: Jotform <noreply@jotform.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 14 June 2022 10:19 am

To: WebServices <web@huttcity.govt.nz>; Information Management Team
<informationmanagementteam @huttcity.govt.nz>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: LGOIMA request for information - LGOIMA2022-0028 -

7 Jotform

LGOIMA request for information

Submission Timestamp 14 Jun, 2022 at 10:19:27



Request ID LGOIMA2022-0028

Name Merisca Janse van Rensburg
Contact Number s7@@ |
Preferred method of .
] Email
response:
Email STE

Requesting Official information about what the current
Wages/Salary of Parking Wardens employed and contracted by
Hutt City Council are for the current financial Year

Is your request urgent? No

You can view all your submissions easily.





